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News to You - Weekly Newsletter 

Week 1 - Spring Term - 12.01.18 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Welcome back and Happy New Year! It is great to see everyone back in school with 
great enthusiasm. Listening to the children it sounds like there have been some 
wonderful memories made over the Christmas break. This week has seen an im-
mersion back in to the curriculum, with lots of engagement activities  
taking place. 
Our Early Years children are learning about the topic 'Where does the snow go?' 
and have been doing a variety of activities this week including creating winter col-
lages and playing in our small world area. Our Year 1 and 2 class are learning about 
‘Bright Lights, Big City’ this half term and this week they have learnt about Pad-
dington Bear coming to London. Year 3 and 4 are learning all about predators and 
this week they have been creating their own rainforests and they are looking fan-
tastic! Our Year 5/6 class are busy learning about their new topic of ‘Revolution’. 
This week the children have been focusing on Shakespeare and Macbeth. 
We have also welcomed Mr. Gibson, our new sports coach this week, along with Miss. Johnson 
and Mrs. Stewart, two teaching assistants who will be working with us until  
summer. We hope all feel very welcome and we are pleased to have them on board.  
This half term may be a short one but will be packed with lots of learning and engaging  
activities. 
Wishing all our families a great weekend sticking to your New Year's Resolutions! 
Mrs. Heaton 

A Message From the Head Teacher 

Dates for your Diary and other Information... 

Star of The Week 

Early Years - Henry Gravett 

Year 1/2 - Caelan Sanchez 

Year 3/4 - Louie Bruns Oliver 

Year 5/6 - Ashley Parker 

 

Hart Citizen  

Early Years - Ava Myers & Elise 

Thompson 

Year 1/2 - Lily Roberts 

Year 3/4 - Jenny  Sheader 

Year 5/6 - Freya Pounder 

 

Maths Award   

Early Years - Theo Errington 

Year 1/2 - Thomas Lowther 

Year 3/4 - Benjamin Smith 

Year 5/6 - Finley Clancy 

 

Golden Quill  

Early Years - Hattie Thompson 

Year 1/2 - Orla Trimble 

Year 3/4 - Darcy Rennie 

Year 5/6 - Annabelle Myers 

Award Winners This Week 

Monday 15th January - Space2Learn - Year 1/2 - Packed lunch needed.  
Tuesday 16th January - Ford Castle Residential Meeting for parents - 3.30pm - 4.00pm. 
Tuesdays from 16th January - SATS Year 6 Booster Lessons - 3.30pm – 4.45pm - Two extra sessions 
will also be available in the Easter holidays. Dates to be confirmed. 
Tuesday 16th & Wednesday 17th January - Y1/2 Meet the Teacher - 3.30pm – 5.00pm - Parents 
can meet our new Year 1/2 Teacher Miss Gibson. Please book your appointment via the school 
office. 
Monday 22ndJanuary - World Religion Day. 
Monday 22ndJanuary - Space2Learn - Year 3/4 - Packed lunch needed. 
Monday 22nd January - School Nurse drop in - 3.00pm-3.30pm - advice on treating headlice. 
Wednesday 24th January - Space2Learn - Year 5/6 - Packed lunch needed. 
Thursday 25th January - Swimming Gala - 9.15am - 12.00pm. A letter will be sent home. 
Friday 26th January - Chinese New Year - Chinese themed lunch. 
Monday 29th January - Year 5/6 Residential Meeting for parents - 3.30pm – 4.30pm. 
Thursday 8th February - Careers and Aspirations Day - Parents who would be willing to come into 
school to talk about their career please contact the school. 
Wednesday 21st – Friday 23rd February - Year 3/4 Ford Castle Residential. 
Monday 5th March, Tuesday 6th March & Wednesday 7th March - 3.30pm – 6.00pm - Parent  
Consultation dates. A letter will be sent home closer to the time with the designated dates for 
your child’s class. 
 

We would like to remind parents to please park considerately for neighbours near the school. 
Also, the school gates close at 08.58am and pupils must be signed in when arriving to school 

after the gate is closed (via the main entrance). We thank you for your continued support. 




